
 

 

 
 
Finke Road Closure update 29th May  
  
Please see below further update to the information provided earlier this week, 
in relation to traffic movements through road closures during the running of 
the 2019 Tatts Finke Desert Race. 
  
The Finke Desert Race committee has received clarifying advice that Motor 
Accident Insurance cover will apply for occupants of non-competitive road 
registered vehicles using the length of the Old South Road when permitted by 
race organisers. Noting that NT Road Rules apply to all non- competitive road 
registered vehicles using the road. 
  
The event can now continue as in previous years, with controlled traffic 
flow throughout the Deep Well to Finke community road closure 
corridor. 
  
Those travelling on the closed road will be under the control of Finke Desert 
Race organisers. Please follow instructions from both Race Officials and 
Emergency Services personnel at all times whilst down the track.  A UHF 
radio will allow you to listen to broadcasts from Race Control. 
  
Please help us to ensure the race is a safe one without incident and above all 
respect the land that you may be camping on. 
  
Antony Yoffa 
President 
Finke Desert Race    
08 89528886 


